
AE>T<S
COUNCIL
SAN MATEO COCNTY

January. 27, 1987

Mr. Matias Varela 
Raíces de Mexico, INC. 
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear Mr. Matias Varela:

Thank you for applying to the Arts Council’s Partnership Re-granting 
Program. Your proposal was funded in the amount of $850.00.

I will be calling you in the next few days to discuss any reductions 
in your request or any conditions specified by the review panel.

You will then receive a contract and the first of three grant install­
ments toward your project. Please read the contract carefully, noting 
any conditions or requests made by the review panel, before signing and 
returning the original contract to the Council.

If you have any questions regarding your contract or the amount 
awarded, please call me >r Jennifer Ferrari at the Arts Council. Congra­
tulations and good luck on the success of your project.

JJ

Twin Pines Park 1219 Ralston Avenue Belmont, California 94002 (415)593-1816


